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Camille Leung

From: Camille Leung
Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2020 1:26 PM
To: Richard Lee
Subject: Re: Hermosa ROW

Perfect thank you!! 

From: Richard Lee <rlee@smcgov.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2020 12:41 PM 
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org> 
Subject: Re: Hermosa ROW  
  
It is a private road. 
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Richard Lee 
Dept. of Public Works 
Road Operations - Permits 
San Mateo County 
650-363-1852 
Email: rlee@smcgov.org 

From: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2020 11:26 AM 
To: Richard Lee <rlee@smcgov.org> 
Subject: Hermosa ROW  
  
Hi Richard, 
 
 
Is this portion of Hermosa a public road? 
 
 
APN 048-076-140 
 
 
Thanks!! 


